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COMCAST

March 7, 2023

City Clerk

City of Ann Arbor

301 E. Huron St, 2nd F1.
Ann Arbor, MI 48107

Dear City Clerk:

We are committed to keeping you and our customers informed about changes to Xfinity TV services.
Accordingly, please note the following changes to the Xfinity services provided in your community:

. Effective April 3, 2023, the monthly subscription for HBO and HBO Max will increase from
$14.99 to $15.99 per month as a result of a recent increase in HBO and HBO Max
programming costs.

. Effective May 12, 2023, ShopHQ will no longer be available with Xfinity.
Customers are receiving notice of these changes in their bill.
Please feel free to contact me at 248-924-4917 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
Chse oM. W]

Eric Woody

Manager of External Affairs
Comcast, Heartland Region
41112 Concept Drive
Plymouth, MI 48170



